
 

 

 

Sixth Form Newsletter 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

I hope you are all well. 

As we approach half term, I wanted to take this opportunity to share some key information with you and 
to provide you with a couple of reminders. 

Sixth Form Leadership Team 

The Sixth Form Leadership team for this year is: 

Kai Mallett & Jonathan Dodd – Head Students 

Harry McBain – Senior Deputy Head Student 

Suzette Buraganya – Deputy Head Student Wellbeing 

Paige Hopkins – Deputy Head Student Fundraising 

Eve Watson – Deputy Head Student Wave Newspaper 

We are really proud to be working with this excellent leadership team and are looking forward to seeing 
what they achieve this year. 

Fundraising Week 

After three years, fundraising Week will be returning this November.  More details will be shared 
nearer the time but I wanted to make you aware that this event will be taking place from Monday 21st 
November until Thursday 24th November.  We are all very excited to have fundraising week back and 
look forward to sharing the success of the week with you. 

Safe Drive 

As part of our PSHE programme, we will be taking all Sixth Form students to the Hexagon, Reading, for 
a presentation around Safe Driving.  Details of the presentation can be found here: 

https://safedrive.org.uk/ 

In order for students to attend this experience, we need EV2 forms and a contribution of £1 per student.  
The EV2 forms were sent out in a previous communication.  We have hard copies in school.  We would 
ask that these are returned by Friday 14th October.  The contribution of £1 can be made via the school’s 
online payment system. 

As always, if you have any questions about anything related to Sixth Form, please feel free to contact 
me. 

David Constable 

Sixth Form Lead 

The Emmbrook School 


